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                                 May 7, 2020 

Updated Statement on Planned Evictions 

     The Sheriff's Department had planned on resuming evictions that were in effect prior to the 

start of the COVID-19 pandemic.  We have heard from several elected officials.  Although they 

agree serving these evictions are perfectly legal, they expressed concerns about the impact.  

Accordingly, the Sheriff's Department has decided to suspend eviction service pending further 

discussion. 
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